
    

   “Stock Trading Guru” Board Game Competition Registration Form 

Schools interested in nominating their S4-S6 BAFS students to join the competition are required to register 
for enrolment on or before 7 February 2018 (Wednesday). Applications will be processed on a 
first-come-first-served basis. All successful applicants will receive an email confirmation on or before 14 
February 2018 (Wednesday). 

 

(Please put a tick  in the box below before proceeding with the application)  
  We have read and agreed to all the enrolment requirements and details on the competition. 

 

School Information 

School Name (English):                   

School Name (Chinese):                  

 

Teacher-in-charge 

Name of Teacher (English):                 

Name of Teacher (Chinese):                 

Tel. (Work):                      

Tel. (Mobile):                     

E-mail address:                    

Are you a BAFS teacher?   YES   NO, please specify the subject(s) you teach:     

 

Participating Students 

 Student name  Form Contact details 

1 
(Eng)        

 Form 4 

 Form 5 

 Form 6 

(Mobile)             

(Chi)             (E-mail)             

2 
(Eng)        

 Form 4 

 Form 5 

 Form 6 

(Mobile)             

(Chi)            (E-mail)             

3 
(Eng)        

 Form 4 

 Form 5 

 Form 6 

(Mobile)             

(Chi)            (E-mail)             

4 
(Eng)        

 Form 4 

 Form 5 

 Form 6 

(Mobile)             

(Chi)            (E-mail)             

 



    

Qualification Verification: 

Each school must have at least one BAFS teacher who has attended a “Stock Trading Guru” board game 

teacher workshop prior to the competition enrolment deadline (7 February 2018) to be eligible to join the 

competition. Teachers who have not joined a workshop previously or are interested in joining one again can 

also enroll themselves in a workshop. Spaces are limited and filled on a first-come-first-served basis.  

For more details on the upcoming workshops, please visit: goo.gl/oNvURV 

 

Workshop 1: 27 January 2018 (Saturday)   9:30 am -12:30 pm  

Workshop 2: 31 January 2018 (Wednesday)  2:00 pm-5:00 pm 

Workshop 3: 5 February 2018 (Monday)   2:00 pm -5:00 pm 

 

Has any BAFS teacher of your School attended a “Stock Trading Guru” board game teacher workshop 

before? 

 

  YES  

  No, but our school will send a BAFS teacher to join one of the above workshops. 

 

Request for the new version of "Stock Trading Guru" Board Game Sets 

If a BAFS teacher of your School has attended a "Stock Trading Guru" Board Game teacher workshop but 

your School does not have the latest version of the game (the version with "The Chin Family" logo printed 

on the game box), please check the box below to request for the latest version of the game, our staff will 

contact you to provide more details regarding the collection of the new version of the game.  

 

  We would like to request for the latest version of the game. 

 

Enquiries 

For enquiries, please contact representatives of the Competition team, Miss Yoko Li (Tel: 2864 4813) or 

Miss Kay Lau (Tel: 2114 2239) by phone or by email to TCFEVENT@SPRG.COM.HK. 

 


